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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS - REVISED BAF ADJUSTMENT PROTOCOL.  
  
Reference is made to revised BAF announcement dated 7th March.  
  
Please find below details and the level for week 18-2022.  
  
    

BAF SURCHARGE ANNOUNCEMENT – VALID 09-05-2022.   
  
Bunkers and Fuel prices again showing a dramatic increase, resulting in increased cost and 
increase in BAF surcharges worldwide.  
 
The last 7 days average is returning an increase in BAF of 9,00 %, taking the BAF surcharge 
effective 09-05-2022 to 86,75 % - up from 77,75 in week 18-2022.   
  
We thank you all for your understanding and continued support.   
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